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I ride for fun and for fuel economy, I have been riding for over 10 years. I first started 

to ride in Southern California, I only used lane splitting at red lights. I had 2 rules for 

myself, all cars in front of me had to be stopped and I had to know with out a doubt I 

could make it to the front with out hitting any cars. That helped me to be able to focus 

on things going on in front of me, although I still keep am eye behind me but I did 

have to worry about someone on their phone not paying attention and rear-ending 

me. Unfortunately, this is an all too common incident for motorcyclists and on top of 

that the most common injury from being rear-ended like that is a broken or fractured 

pelvis. I have 3 children and I am the primary income for my household, please pass 

this legislation to help protect me and other riders. 


